
Parables & Pints · The next Parables and Pints 
will be on Wednesday, June 11 at 7:30 pm.​ We will 
meet at the Royal Oak on March Road.​ The topic: 
"To sleep, perchance to dream.​" All are welcome.


Cookies for Coffee Hour · In January we asked 
for those with a last name starting in A to M to 
bring in cookies for coffee hour. It was a great hit 
to enjoy cookies with our coffee on Sundays but 
our cookie cupboard is getting low.  We are now 
asking for those with a last name starting in N to 
Z to do the same. Please leave them in the 
kitchen.​

 


Next Week's Lessons · Proverbs 8:1-5, 22-31; 
Psalm 8; Romans 5:1-5; John 16:12-15

 


OFFERINGS / DONATIONS


We continue to rely on your donations to further 
the work of our parish and help serve our 
community. Please visit our website at       
https://stpaulshk.org/give for important details 
on how to donate through Church Envelopes, 
Monthly Pre-Authorized Withdrawal, E-Transfer, 
Canada Helps, or:


INTERCESSIONS


SUNDAY, JUNE 8, 2025


In our Diocese we pray for ·


† The Rt. Rev. Shane Parker - Bishop of Ottawa

† Anne our Metropolitan and Acting Primate

† Belong Ottawa & Centre 105 - Cornwall

† Cornerstone Housing for Women

† Ottawa Pastoral Counselling Centre

† Refugee Ministry

† St. Thomas the Apostle - Stittsville


In Kanata we pray for ·


† Catch The Fire

† St. Mina & St. Karas Coptic Church

† Bridlewood Bible Chapel

† Bridlewood Community Church of the 

Nazarene


We pray for the ministry of St. Paul’s Church ·


† The people of St. Paul’s

† St. Paul’s Clergy & Staff: Stephen, Bill, John, 

David, Darlene, Basile, & Allison & their families

† All Ministry Leaders

† Our Wardens - Colin, Kevin, Kristen, & Robert

† Treasurer - Julie Landgraff

† Auditor - Laurie Grice


Your prayers are requested for · 


Ann, Rizwan, & Donald


You can email “Your prayers are requested for” 
names to bulletin@stpaulshk.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS


Altar Flowers · The altar flowers today have been 
placed to the Glory of God and in loving memory 
of Ian Rothwell.​


Congratulations · Congratulations go out to 
Andrew Kennedy who will be confirmed today 
(Pentecost Sunday June 8th 2025) at Christ 
Church Cathedral.​


Summer Service Times · Starting June 22, our 
Sunday services will shift to our summer times: 
8am and 10am.​ Our 3 service format will return 
on Sept.​7.​


Summer Outreach Water Project · Each summer 
we help to provide water for the clients of our 
downtown shelters and care agencies for the 
homeless.​ Please consider making a financial 
donation to St.​ Paul's for the Summer Outreach 
Water Project as physical water bottles are 
difficult to deliver.​


Kanata Food Cupboard · Our St.​ Paul's team will 
be at the Kanata Food Cupboard June 16-19th.​  
Current volunteers, please watch your inboxes for 
an invite to help out.​  If you are not yet a team 
member but interested in helping out or need 
more information please contact Cheryl Teeter at 
613) 795-7391 or cheryl.​teeter@​gmail.​com.​


Church Picnic · Please join us on Sunday June 22, 
following the 10am service, for our annual Sunday 
School picnic.​ If the weather is good, we’ll meet 
at the park behind the church.​ In poor weather, 
we’ll move indoors.​ The church will provide BBQ 
hot dogs, but we ask everyone to bring a side 
dish and a lawn chair.​ Games are provided for the 
kids.​ All are welcome.​ Volunteers are needed as 
well, so please contact Allison Barnum if you can 
help: childrensministry@​stpaulshk.​org


